NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY
(ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION)

COMMUNIQUÉ

[bookmark: _GoBack]Temporary Variation of Public Service Vehicle Licences for the provision of Dedicated School Services


The NLTA hereby informed contract bus owners interested to offer dedicated school services that the enlistment exercise for temporary variation of Public Service Vehicle Licence has been extended up to Friday 05 June 2020.

Interested parties are invited to call at the special desk of NLTA Head Office, First Floor, MSI Building, Royal Road, Cassis from 09h00 to 15h00 for enlistment.at the NLTA Head Office, MSI Building, Royal Road, Cassis,.

The application form for temporary variation of Public Service Licence to convey students can also be downloaded from the website of the NLTA at nta.govmu.org.

The NLTA reserves the right to anul the exercise without any prejudice caused to any interested parties.





National Land Transport Authority
MSI Building
Les Cassis
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